
Calling All
3rd, 4th, and 5th graders- are YOU 
up for the challenge?  Join us for the 
first annual CCA Battle of the Books! 

What is 
Battle of the 
Books?
A chance to read 20 great books over 
the course of this school year with 
your friends and family.
•	 A chance to be a part of a team 

with your friends and compete to 
answer questions about the books 
you read. 

•	 Win the Battle of the Books   
traveling trophy for a year.

•	 Have fun reading books!

When
Beginning October 3rd, check out the 
20 “Battle of the Books” titles in your 
school library.  This year’s “Battle of 
the Books” titles are the 2022 Iowa    
Children Choice Award books- and 
one title from 2015 Iowa Children 
Choice books.  You have until the end 
of April to finish reading the 20 books.

•	 You may read the books in any 
order you would like.

•	 You will receive a book journal to 
add notes and interesting details 
about each book to prepare your 
brain for the “Battle”.

•	 The “Battle of the Books”      
competition will take place the 
morning of May 16, 2023 in 
the auditorium at CCA High 
School.  All 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade       
students may attend- some will 
be members of a “Battle” team 

and others will be their schools 
cheering section. 

•	 Teams of students from each     
elementary will be chosen from 
3rd, 4th, and 5th grades to      
represent their school to “battle 
it out” by answering questions 
about the 20 books. 

There will be a district winning team 
for 3rd grade, 4th grade, and 5th 
grade, as well as an overall district 
champion.

Talk to the teacher librarian at your 
school to get signed up TODAY!
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